
 

 

 
TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, May 12, 2023 

RE:  Flags Lowered for Peace Officers Memorial Day 

 

In accordance with Public Law 103-322, I am directing flags be flown at half-staff on Monday, 
May 15, 2023 for Peace Officers Memorial Day.  
 
Alabama will always stand in solidarity with the men and women that protect our communities, 
state and nation every day. We are forever indebted to those who have made the ultimate sacrifice 
and the families they have left behind. Without our law enforcement community, our way of life 
would be in jeopardy, and it is incumbent upon us to honor their sacrifices not only on Peace 
Officers Memorial Day, but every day. 
 
The flags are to be lowered to half-staff at sunrise until sunset on Monday, May 15, 2023, at which 
point all flags should be raised back to full staff. 
 
KI/cm 


